[image: WG_positive_40mm]


[bookmark: _GoBack]

WRITTEN STATEMENT 
BY
THE WELSH GOVERNMENT

	
TITLE 
	
Final Budget 2020-21

	DATE 
	25 February 2020

	BY
	Rebecca Evans AM, Minister for Finance and Trefnydd




Today, I have tabled the Welsh Government’s final Budget for 2020-21. The final Budget includes a small number of revenue and capital adjustments to the draft Budget published on 16 December. 
The final Budget documents are available in Welsh and English on the Welsh Government’s website. They include:
· Annual Budget Motion;
· Budget Expenditure Lines (BEL tables); and
· Final Budget Explanatory Note. 
The following document, which is part of the suite of documents published today, is also available:
· Office for Budget Responsibility independent assessment of our tax proposal – Welsh Taxes Outlook, February 2020 update [https://obr.uk/welsh-taxes-outlook-december-2019/]
The UK Government has announced its plans for a UK Budget on 11 March. My intention is to make a statement as early as possible following the UK Budget to provide an update on forecasts and the detail of any funding consequentials for Wales.
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